

--- 1852 ----

Vice President for Advancement

January 2025

Tobin Rockley, President/Director Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032

Dear Tobin:

On behalf of Loyola University Maryland, thank you for your thoughtful gift from the Rockley Family Foundation to the Dean of the Loyola College Excellence Fund. Your significant support of our people and programs is greatly appreciated by all those who benefit from your generosity.

We believe it is essential that a Loyola education is accessible to all students. Your support makes a Loyola education possible and prepares our students for lives of meaningful professional service and leadership. We are grateful for your commitment to their futures and belief in our University's mission to inspire students to learn, lead, and serve in a diverse and changing world.

Thank you again for your generous investment in Loyola. Your support of the Dean of the Loyola College Excellence Fund powers our commitment to ensuring our students are not just ready for life—they are Loyola Ready.

Sincerely.

Brian M. Oakes, '99, MBA'10 Vice President for Advancement



-- 1852 ---

February 5, 2025

Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032



Please retain this receipt for your tax records. Unless otherwise stated, Loyola University Maryland provided no goods and/or services in consideration for this contribution. If you have any questions about your gift, please call 410-617-2296.

Gift Summary

Gift Date:

1/28/2025

Designation: Dean of the Loyola College Discretionary Fund

Gift Amount: \$5,178.48

Those who provide financial support to Greyhound Athletics are encouraged to review Loyola's Guide for Athletic Boosters online at loyolagreyhounds.com/boosterguide.

LOYOLA UNIVERSITY MARYLAND OFFICE OF ADVANCEMENT 4501 NORTH CHARLES STREET BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21210

Help us keep our records up-to-date!

Please email any changes in your contact information to updates@loyola.edu.

Did you know that it may be possible to increase the impact of your giving with a matching gift from your employer? Please contact your human resources department and ask for their matching gift policy.